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As discussed by e−mail, I believe that bill section 1 of this draft is probably unnecessary
and this draft does not resolve the concerns raised by DOT last session (that the
MUTCD prohibits putting the markers directly on the bridge and DOT has no
jurisdiction to erect signs on the land immediately adjacent to the bridge).  If the city
of Tomahawk authorizes DOT to erect the markers, this may be a practical resolution
to these concerns.  If you want any changes made to the attached draft, please let me
know.
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